








                                     APPLICATION #SM14012
PRESBYTERIAN COMMITTEE ON THE SELF-DEVELOPMENT OF PEOPLE

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)

100 Witherspoon Street, Room 3615A

Louisville, KY  40202-1396

Telephone # 1-800-728-7228 ext. 5782 – FAX # 502-569-8001
Email mary.mcadory@pcusa.org
GOVERNING BODY APPLICATION INFORMATION FORM
NAME OF PROJECT:  Train the Trainer  
NAME OF ORGANIZATION SUBMITTING APPLICATION:  Father and Sons of Northeast Ohio
Please provide as much information as possible to assist the National Committee in its evaluation of this application against the Self-Development of People Criteria, printed on the reverse side of this form.  (Use additional sheets if necessary.)  Thank you.

The Eastminster SDOP Committee has been working with the Fathers and Sons of NE Ohio (FSNEO) for several years.  The committee truly believes this is a ministry sorely needed in our community.  Its sole mission is to provide the necessary counseling, processes, tools and mentoring needed to provide a male role model to children who are in need of this void.  The statistics speak for itself, that an overwhelming number of children in this socio-economic sector are born out of wedlock and many of the men who father these children often find themselves incarcerated, a result of their own dysfunctional upbringing and lack of solid, value based role models in their adolescents.  Many are good men endearing a better life and have found new purpose in life and desire to re-connect with their children.  The FSNEO strives to provide the necessary assistance and self-developed examples to achieve those turn around in their lives.  
The local SDOP believes FSNEO meets all criteria on SDOP.  The project has been created and is owned and controlled by a group of men who have experienced that void of male role models in their youth and now desire to bring life changing changes to other men in similar situations.  It is commendable that they have been successful in securing other resources, both financial and in-kind, to support their ministry.   We provided $2,500 in 2013 to jump-start the development of a curriculum and formalize the FSNEO workshops.  That phase has now been completed and they need additional funding to roll out the training on a broader regional scale.  Our committee fully endorse this application and will commit to provide necessary “hand holding” to continue this very important ministry in our community.

If the SDOP National committee approves this funding, I would like to put forth several recommendations as follows.
1. Divide the awards into quarterly payments with specific, measureable goals that correspond to each payment.
2. Secure a business-mentoring counselor from the local SCORE office of Akron.  They have counselors who specialize in non-profits and this service is free of charge as part of the Federal SBA Services.
William N. Melver - Moderator
Print name & title of
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Person providing information

Eastminster Presbytery,                                     3833 Main street                            Mineral Ridge                 OH       44440
Name of Governing Body or Congregation                 Address                                                City                     State      Zip Code
